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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Greenbelt

From: Theresa Cardey

Sent: September 14, 2023 8:23 PM

To: Thorne, Jason <Jason.Thorne@hamilton.ca>; Robichaud, Steve
<Steve.Robichaud@hamilton.ca>; Toman, Charlie <Charlie. Toman@hamilton.ca>;
clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Ward 1 Office
<ward1@hamilton.ca>; Ward 2 <ward2@hamilton.ca>; Office of Ward 3 City Councillor Nrinder Nann
<ward3@hamilton.ca>; Ward 4 <ward4@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt <Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>;
Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8
Office <ward8@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff
<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Ward 12 Office
<ward12@hamilton.ca>; Ward 13 <ward13@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike
<Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted <Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Greenbelt

Dear Mayor and Councillors,

We demand that Hamilton stop negotiating with the province over the Greenbelt. The Greenbelt grab
has been a corrupt and flawed process as proven by the damning reports by the Province’s own
watchdogs.

The Ford government’s response has indicated a lack of willingness to negotiate in good faith.

We all know housing is necessary and there is enough land in the city boundary.

We need clean air and water and farmland which is what the greenbelt provides.

Yours truly,
Chris and Theresa Cardey



